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Subject: Temporary Road Closure - Hammill Road, Woodnesborough - 12th January 2022 for 1 Day
From: <StreetworksEast@kent.gov.uk>

Date: 02/12/2021, 14:48

Temporary Road Closure - Hammill Road, Woodnesborough - 12th January
2022 for 1 Day

It will be necessary to close part of Hammill Road, Woodnesborough from 12th
January 2022 with estimated completion by 12th January 2022.

Hammill Road, Woodnesborough will be closed for the entire length.

The alternative route is Beacon Lane, Drainless Road, Foxborough Hill,
Woodnesborough Lane, Gore Lane, Heronden Road, Sandwich Road and vice versa.
The closure is required for the safety of the public and workforce while drainage
works are undertaken by Kent County Council.

For the most up to date information on these works please

visit: https://one.network/?tm=124234634

For information regarding this closure please contact Kent County Council, who will
able to assist with the scope of these works.
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This bulletin contains public information and can be forwarded to any other road
users who may be affected. Every care is taken to ensure the accuracy of the
information, but no liability can be accepted for any changes or errors.

Road names are taken from the National Street Gazetteer, which can be viewed
on one.network, with alternative names given where known.

For details of roadworks, please see One.Network
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